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DATE:  September 13, 2011 
 
TO:  Randy A. Liepa 
  Superintendent 
 
FROM: Sheila A. Alles 
     
SUBJECT:  Summer Professional Development Highlights 
 
During the summer of 2011, many district teachers and administrators attended a 
variety of professional development programs and sessions tied directly to the work we 
do in our schools and across the district.  Please include an opportunity for me to share 
some of these opportunities with the Board of Education through a short DVD program.  
Please consider adding this agenda item to the Instruction portion of the September 19, 
2011, meeting of the Board of Education.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 


